
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 SECONDARY TRANSFER 

Attention all parents of YEAR 6 CHILDREN.  The deadline for applications to Secondary School for 

September 2020 must be submitted to Cornwall Council by 31st OCTOBER.  This can be done online at 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. 

 

SPOOKY DISCO 

Trevarrian Holiday Park have very kindly agreed to host the Spooky Disco 

for the pre-school and school children on FRIDAY 1ST NOVEMBER.  The 

event will start at 5:30pm, entry £1.   Fancy dress (optional), disco, 

pumpkin carving competition, cakes and sweet stall.  If you would like to 

book a bowling lane, please call 01637 860381.  Donations of cakes on the 

day appreciated.  Please ensure that costumes are age appropriate and 

sensitive to our younger pupils. 

 

2020 SCHOOL CAMPS 

Camp letters for 2020 will be sent out soon.   

Year 6 will be going to Nine Ashes on MONDAY 8TH JUNE – FRIDAY 12TH JUNE. 

Year 5 will be going to Nine Ashes from MONDAY 18Th MAY – WEDNESDAY 20th MAY. 

Year 3/4 will be going to Delaware from MONDAY 15TH JUNE – WEDNESDAY 17TH JUNE. 

 

PARENTS EVENING BOOKINGS 

The on-line Parent Evening booking system using the Arbor app will go live today 

at 5pm and will remain live until 11:55am on MONDAY 4th NOVEMBER.  

Parents Evening dates are TUESDAY 5TH NOVEMBER and THURSDAY 7TH 

NOVEMBER.  Time slots 3:30pm-6:00pm. 

 

BAGS2SCHOOL 

‘Bags2School’ will be collecting unwanted clothing from the school on TUESDAY 19TH NOVEMBER.  

Bags to follow. 

 

NASAL FLU VACCINATION 

The form needs to be responded to electronically by the end of today (FRIDAY 4th 

OCTOBER) prior to their visit to our school on FRIDAY 11TH OCTOBER.    

 

SURFING COMPETITION 

Well done to our Year 6 children who took part in a Surf Competition this week.  We 

are really proud of their effort and sportsmanship. 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 

The PTA/Parentkind have arranged for Christmas Cards to be produced as a 

fundraiser.  Designs and orders will be sent home soon.  Please can orders and 

payments be sent to school no later than FRIDAY 18TH OCTOBER.  Apologies 

ParentPay cannot be used for this.  Many thanks. 
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CRISP PACKET RECYCLING SCHEME - SCHOOL COUNCIL 

In aid of National Recycling Week, the school council are continuing to collecting empty crisp packets 

for the Terra Cycle UK scheme at Newquay Fire Station, which is raising money for The Fire Fighters 

Charity.  Please send any empty crisp packets into school. Many thanks. 

 

UNDER THE CANOPY 

Children in CLASS 5 enjoyed their first session of forest school with Under the 

Canopy, Cornwall today.  Remaining dates will take place on the following dates: 

FRI 11TH OCT, FRI 18TH OCT, FRI 1ST NOV 

 

MESSY CHURCH & PET SERVICE 

Messy Church will take place on Saturday 12th October for lots of free ‘messy’ fun at St Columb 

Major Church 4:00-5:30pm.  Messy Minders will take place on Wednesday 2nd October 10:30am-

12:00pm at St Columb Parish Church.  For more information contact: 01637 880252. 

 

 AUTUMN TERM DATES 

 

MON 21st OCT TO FRI 25TH OCT - Half Term 

TUE 5TH NOV    - Parents Evenings  

THUR 7TH NOV   - Parents Evenings 

TUE 10TH DEC   - Christmas Play Yr R-2 (daytime at Pre-school) 

THUR 12TH DEC   - Christmas Play Yr R-2 (evening at Pre-school) 

FRI 20TH DEC    - Last day of term 1:30pm 

 


